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      As we prepare to celebrate the beginning of the holiday season and enjoy a  
      delicious Thanksgiving feast, it’s important to remember one simple rule that  
      will save your pipes—  and possibly your holiday: don’t pour grease down the  
      drain!  Whether you’re  roasting a turkey, frying up crispy sides, or sautéing  
      vegetables, the grease that’s left over can cause major plumbing problems.  
      When poured down the drain, grease hardens in the pipes, creating blockages 
      that can lead to messy and costly backups.  

 
No one wants to spend their holiday dealing with clogged drains or overflowing sinks!   
Instead, let your grease cool and dispose of it properly by pouring it into a container and 
throwing it in the trash. A little extra care now will keep your home plumbing—and the entire 
community’s sewer system—running smoothly through the holiday season. Let’s make this 
Thanksgiving about food, family, and fun, not about fixing pipes! 

Keep Your Thanksgiving Feast Flowing:  
                              Don’t Pour Grease Down the Drain! 

 

St Vrain Sanitation District operates on a cost of service basis and sets its  

fees accordingly. While the District has sufficient reserves in place to ensure 

the environmental treatment of sewer flows it is necessary for the customers 

of the District to maintain current on the quarterly fees.           

      

Thank you to the customers of the District that remain current on their accounts.  If your  

account is past due, please take this time to review your bill and make a payment to bring your 

account current.  By bringing your account current, customers can avoid further late fees and  

special assessment liens filed with Weld County, saving money in the long run.  If you have any 

questions about your bill, please call our customer service line at 303-682-4693.   

Past Due Accounts 

 In this Issue:  

 TURKEY GREASE 

 PAST DUE ACCOUNTS 

 CHRIS’S CORNER 

 UTERINE CANCER 

 

     District  Calendar:  

 NOVEMBER 11TH  

VETERANS DAY (CLOSED) 

 NOVEMBER 28TH-29TH 

THANKSGIVING (CLOSED) 

 DECEMBER 24TH-25TH  
CHRISTMAS (CLOSED) 

                                                                          
                                                                           Fall into a Rewarding Career with   
                                                                Wastewater Treatment and Collection   
  
                             As autumn arrives, we're excited to share opportunities in our wastewater  
                             treatment and collection systems. This season, we’re not just treating water—
we're inviting passionate individuals to join us in making a difference.   
 
Explore Career Opportunities:  The wastewater industry goes beyond pipes and plants; it's  
essential for community health and environmental protection. We offer diverse roles,  
including:    
                      *  Treatment Plant Operators: Manage daily operations of wastewater facilities.    
                      *  Environmental Engineers: Design and enhance waste treatment systems.                                  
         *  Maintenance Technicians: Maintain equipment and infrastructure.  
                      *  Laboratory Analysts: Conduct water quality testing and analysis. 
                      *  Collection System Workers: Oversee the pipe network. 
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Trap the Grease! 

The District offers  

Free Bags. 

Simply pour  

slightly cooled cook-

ing grease into the 

bag, and toss when 

full. 

BOARD MEETS 3:30 PM 
3RD THURSDAY OF 

EACH MONTH, UNLESS 
OTHERWISE POSTED. 

“Our mission is to protect public health by 
providing high-quality water reclamation 

through collection and treatment.” 

CONTACT US 
 
303.682.4693  
Customer Serv. 
 
303.776.9570 Main 
303.776.4639 Plant 
www.stvrainsdco.gov 
 
Administration Building:              
11307 Business Park  Circle 
Firestone, Colorado 80504 
 
Treatment Plant: 
6501 County Road 26 
Longmont, Colorado 80504 

 

A Call for Awareness: Early Detection of Uterine Cancer 
Recently, our District experienced the heartbreaking loss of a beloved staff  
member to uterine cancer. In her memory, we feel it is important to raise  
awareness about this condition and encourage proactive health screenings.  
 
Uterine cancer is one of the most common cancers affecting women, with  
symptoms that can often be subtle or mistaken for less serious  conditions. 
These include abnormal vaginal bleeding, pelvic pain, or changes in menstrual cycles. Risk 
factors like hormonal imbalances, and a  family history of cancer can increase vulnerability. 
Regular check-ups and early screenings significantly improve treatment outcomes, which is 
why being aware of these risks and symptoms is so vital. 
 
We urge all members of our community to prioritize their health by scheduling regular  
gynecological exams and discussing any concerns with a healthcare  
provider. By spreading awareness, we can honor the memory of  
our colleague and work toward reducing the impact of this illness  
on our community. Your health is worth it, and early detection can  
save lives. 

•                                                                                                                                                 CONT… 

                        
               
                          *  Customer Service Representatives: Connect with the community. 
                          *  Construction Inspectors: Ensure construction meets quality standards. 
                          *  Finance Professionals: Manage budgeting and resource allocation. 
 
Internships: A Path to Success: We’re dedicated to nurturing future wastewater  
professionals through our paid internship program. Interns gain hands-on experience and 
mentorship, contributing to real-world projects. We always look for future team mem-
bers, so if you're interested, email us at hr@stvrainsdco.gov. 

Start Your Career Without College Pressure: We recognize that college isn't the right 
path for everyone. Many of our roles offer on-the-job training and certifications, allowing 
you to grow while earning a competitive salary. 

Invest in Your Future with Tuition Reimbursement: We proudly support your educational 
goals with tuition reimbursement programs, allowing you to pursue higher education at 
your own pace while receiving professional and financial support. 

Join Us in Shaping the Future: We invite you to take first step toward a rewarding career 
that benefits your community and the environment.  

http://www.stsan.com/

